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Humboldt sales tax issue to go before voters
(KLZA)-- The Humboldt City Council has voted to put a proposed 1.5 percent
sales tax issue before City voters on the May 12 ballot.

Humboldt has been struggling with financial issues. If approved by voters, the

1.5 percent sales tax would be applied to the same transactions within the
municipality on which the State of Nebraska imposes a sales and use tax.
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